
From: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)
To: Marconi, Angela D. (DNREC)
Subject: Fw: DNREC Zero Emissions
Date: Thursday, February 2, 2023 3:42:38 PM

From: Christopher Whitfield <cwhitfield@capcomrealty.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 2, 2023 2:26 PM
To: Carney, John (MailBox Resources) <John.Carney@delaware.gov>; Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)
<Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov>
Cc: Mantzavinos, Spiros (LegHall) <Spiros.Mantzavinos@delaware.gov>; Williams, Kimberly (LegHall)
<Kimberly.Williams@delaware.gov>
Subject: DNREC Zero Emissions
 
I am vehemently opposed to the adoption of the regulations the Delaware Natural Resources an
Environmental Control are planning which will mandate the banning of gas-powered automobiles by
2035.
 
A mandate with this magnitude of impact on the economy of the State should not be adopted by
regulations decided and enforced by a bureaucratic agency. It should be adopted by elected
legislators through public discourse.
 
Fast tracking such an impact full initiative is bad practice.  It's divisive.  It's wrong.
 
Please change course.  Send this to the legislature as a bill and let your constituents be involved in
the process.  We deserve more from elected officials.
 
Chris Whitfield 
302/545-2337 CELL
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